ACKNOWLEDGING YOUR RESEARCH TRAINING PROGRAM (RTP) SCHOLARSHIP SOURCE

Under the FedUni Research Training Program (RTP) Scholarship Policy, from the start of 2017, all
HDR candidates are now required to formally acknowledge the source of their RTP scholarships in all
outputs generated from their postgraduate research at any time during or after completion of their
HDR degree. This includes all materials such as books, articles, newsletters or other literary or artistic
works which relate to the research project carried out by the candidate in receipt of an RTP
scholarship.

Details of the type of RTP scholarship you have received are either in your confirmation of re-
enrolment letter (for students enrolled prior to 2017) or in your initial scholarship offer letter (if you
initially enrolled after 2016).

To assist you in acknowledging your RTP scholarship source, you can select the appropriate text
below, insert your name and include this in the acknowledgements section of any material you
produce.

For HDR candidates in receipt of both an RTP Stipend and RTP Fee-Offset

<Student name> was supported by an Australian Government Research Training Program (RTP)
Stipend and RTP Fee-Offset Scholarship through Federation University Australia.

For HDR candidates in receipt of an RTP Fee-Offset Scholarship only

<Student name> was supported by an Australian Government Research Training Program (RTP) Fee-
Offset Scholarship through Federation University Australia.

(Prepared by Prof Caroline Finch, Executive Dean Graduate Studies, July 2017).



